
Nursery Elementary PTO 
General Meeting Agenda 

August 22, 2022 
 
 

●​ Call To Order 
●​ Pledge of Allegiance 
●​ Introduction of Officers 
●​ Membership Update 
●​ Minutes Approval, May 2022  
●​ Treasurer’s Report 
●​ Unfinished Business: 

○​ Financial Audit Committee for 2021-2022 2nd Quarter & 2022-2023 school year 
○​ Bylaws Committee/Form In January 
○​ Staff Lunch, first work day back/ In Lieu of Transportation Cost 
○​ VEC Grant Approved - $5,000 (picnic tables & raised bed garden) 

●​ New Business: 
○​ 2022-2023 Budget Approval - Must Be A Member To Vote 
○​ Teacher Grant- Mrs. Villareal $499 Science/Gizmo 

●​ Announcements: 
●​ New PTO Website (Thank You Alyssa) - www.nurseryelementarypto.com 
●​ Successful Back To School Bash- Card My Yard 

-​ Congratulations to the winner,  Kristy Baker! 
●​ School Toolbox/Supply Boxes - Profit $88.37 
●​ Teacher Allotments Distributed - to get ready for the new year 
●​ Take Home Dinners For Staff On First Day Of School 
●​ Purchased Popcorn Machine For Events 
●​ Every Staff Member Received Personalized Cougar Cup 
●​ Spikey Mikey Sept. 6th National Read a Book Day 
●​ Amazon Smile - Easy way to make money! 
●​ Believe Fundraiser Starting Sept. 14th 
●​ Trunk Or Treat Chili Cook Off - Saturday, October 29th   
●​ Spirit Gear - Due Sept. 2nd. Online ordering and payment available on the new website! 
●​ Next Meeting Sept. 12th @ 5:30 

●​ Open Forum 
●​ Adjournment 

 
Thank You For Coming, It’s a Great Time To Be A Nursery Cougar! 

 
Helen Resendez, President 
Brianne Harryman, Vice President 
Alyssa Tinsley, Secretary 
Carla Gajewskey, Treasurer 
Wendy Haines, Parliamentarian = 

Contact  Information:  nurserypto@gmail.com or https://www.facebook.com/nurseryelementaryPTO 

http://www.nurseryelementarypto.com

